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To:  Public Infrastructure Committee  
 
From:  Karen Dorow, Business Manager  
 
Re:  19-1095 Requesting up to $10,000 for Security Cameras at the Senior Center from the  
 Recent Bequest Received 
 
 
The Senior Center currently has no security cameras.  For the safety of seniors and staff I am 
recommending that security cameras be installed both within the building and outside covering 
the parking lots.  We have worked with the MPD for placement of both interior and exterior 
cameras.  We are requesting funds not to exceed $10,000 from the recent bequest received by 
the Senior Center of $20,829.95.     
 
I recommend the City install the security cameras for the following reasons:  

 
1. Safety and security of Senior Center members, staff and City property. 

 
 
  


